
JANUARY 

NEWS 

WEEKLY SERVICES 

Eucharist: Sundays at 10am In the church and on Zoom   

Godly Play: 8th and 22nd January  

Said Eucharist: Wednesdays at 10am In the church and on 
Zoom. Refreshments and a chat afterwards.   

Evening Prayer Tuesday and Thursday 5.30pm on Zoom 
Wednesday 6pm in the church and on Zoom except 27th to 
29th  December  

We will continue to have a Zoom link to these services.  This can be requested by email or 

found on the website calendar. 

A church building sanctuary for everyone 

OTHER EVENTS and SERVICES   

Taizé: Service: 7.45pm on 1st January. Singing & social 8pm on the 29th   

Pilgrim Study. Monday at 9.30am in the church. Starting again on the 9th.  

PCC meeting 7.30pm on the 10th 

Singing Practice: 2.30pm on the 14th and 28th 

Week of prayer for Christian Unity 18th to 25th January  

Prayer for Easton at ECFC 7.30pm on the 26th 



GOLD project Bible study  

Would you like to do some in-depth bible study, learning about the 
writers and the context of the bible?  Join the next GOLD bible study 
group starting in February studying the letters and Revelation of 
John. We meet fortnightly on Zoom with about an hour a week of 
self-study using resources provided. The course 
takes about 10 months to complete and costs 
£50. (Bursaries are available)  Book your place by 
the 8th Jan so we can order the resources. Speak 
to Carla for more information and a form.   

Morning and Evening Prayer 

Thank you if you completed a questionnaire about Morning and 

Evening prayer. We have been encouraged to see that there is an 

interest in praying together during the week. We plan to offer a 

program of prayer in the church and on zoom according to the 

information from the questionnaires, starting in mid January. In the 

meantime please note the prayer times that we already have as well 

as the 10am Eucharist, and consider if you can join us.  

 

BIG Thank you.  
We want to give a big thank you to Michael Lloyd who has been 
producing the weekly newssheet for us for many years. He has 
stepped back from this now, and John Hadley has taken on the task. 
Many Thanks Michael for your faithful and most valued 

Welcome to Renew  

A Well-being Space at St Anne’s Church  

Fridays from 1-3.30pm  



Please keep the team updated with 

any news from you or others in the 

congregation.  

 John and Rachel 0117 9446153 

 Melissa 07599536950 

 Carla 0117 9354389 

Check out our Facebook page: St Anne's Church  

We have a website with a calendar that is kept up to date. 

www.stanneschurchbristol.org.uk 

 

For enquiries about baptisms, weddings and funerals please leave a 

message on 0117 9514745 or Email: stanneseastville@gmail.com 

St Anne’s Church information 

Week of prayer for Christian Unity. 

For this Week of Prayer for Christian Unity we are guided by the 
churches of Minneapolis as we seek to explore how the work of 
Christian unity can contribute to the promotion of racial justice 
across all levels of society. Through this resource, the CTBI writers’ 
group has also focussed our attention on the 30th anniversary of the 
murder of Stephen Lawrence, 
which we mark in 2023. The work 
of restoring hope through justice 
undertaken in Stephen’s memory 
continues to inspire and change 
lives for the better.   

Holocaust Memorial Day is on the 27th January.  Go to the website 

https://www.hmd.org.uk to find out about local events.    



 


